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As Valentine's Day came
around, IYC members were
able to share their love with
the seniors at The Bristal!

Through handwritten cards
with lovely designs and

messages, IYC was sure to
provide the seniors their

attention and care.
Additionally, IYC is still

hosting the Cards for Seniors
event, in which any member
can make up to six birthday

cards every month. If you are
interested in participating,

please check the Slack general
channel for more

information!

Valentine’s Day & BirthdayValentine’s Day & Birthday
Cards for SeniorsCards for Seniors  



February SeniorFebruary Senior
Center ConcertCenter Concert

On February 4th, IYC visited The
Bristal once again, hosting an

outstanding concert! Six volunteers
gave wonderful performances, and

after the concert, we spent some time
with the seniors to make homemade

Lunar New Year crafts! The next
concert is on Sunday, April 21, 2024, so
if you are interested in performing for

the seniors, make sure to sign up!



Worry WormsWorry Worms



On February 24th, IYC
had an all-members

meeting, consisting of
members from New

Jersey, California, and
Taiwan! Together, we
went over the many

activities that were held,
including updates on the

growth of certain IYC
events and updates to the
IYC website changes for

both New Jersey and
Taiwan. At the end, there

was a new member
orientation, in which the
leaders explained their
past experiences in IYC
and new members were
introduced to our IYC

family. Overall, the
meeting was a great

occasion for everyone to
catch up on recent events.
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Presidio HabitatPresidio Habitat
StewardsStewards

New Year Charity ConcertNew Year Charity Concert
at Fu Jen Catholicat Fu Jen Catholic

University HospitalUniversity Hospital

The purpose of this volunteer project is
to help revive damaged ecosystems and

preserve the natural areas in the
Presidio of San Francisco. Volunteer
activities include weeding, watering,

mulching and planting every Saturday
morning. 



Origidgets for UCSF BenioffOrigidgets for UCSF Benioff
Children’s HospitalChildren’s Hospital

In this project, volunteers will create
handmade fidget toys for hospital

patients and the Benioff Hospital in
San Francisco. Each donation

package consists of 30 fidget toys
made out of paper origami. These

origami fidget toys are a great way for
young patients at the hospital to
relieve anxiety and stress. Each

ready-made Origidget comes with
detailed instructions on the package

on how to fidget with them. 


